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August 22, 2002

Mr. Robert Wallis

Administrative Law Judge

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504

Re: 
WUTC v. Olympic Pipe Line 

Docket No. TO-011472

Dear Judge Wallis:

Olympic’s August 21, 2002 letter to the Commission (in which Olympic seeks a two-week extension on reply briefs), did not report the complete statement of Staff’s position.

In a telephone call with Mr. Marshall, I authorized Olympic to represent to the Commission that Staff neither supported nor opposed the Company’s request; Staff was neutral.

Sincerely,








Donald T. Trotter








Senior Counsel
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